Cell Phone Policy

St. Anthony's Catholic School

*Hard copy will be handed out at Roadrunner Roundup to be returned before phones are brought to school,

Students in grades 6 through 8 may have cellphones in school provided that they are turned into the
teacher at the beginning of the day.

If a student is allowed to bring a cellphone to school, the parent and student must sign this agreement,
Any student with a celi phone will place it in the cell phone container in each classroom when they arrive
at school. They will receive their cell phones back at the end of the day. Those students in Extended
Care are to keep their cell phones in their backpacks until pickup.

If a student fails to abide by this policy, serious consequences may result, including but not limited to
confiscation of cell phone to be returned to parent and/or loss of rights to have cell phone on campus.

if this agreement is not returned and a phone is seen, parent/student and principal meeting will occur
before cell phone is returned to the family.

(Please sign one agreement per child - this agreement is kept with grade level teacher.)

Parent Signature Date

Student Sighature Date

74/75



